
In school we have been checking our
understanding of what bullying behaviour
might look like and how we can take action.
Defining bullying is the first step in
identifying it, and it’s important to note that
it’s unwanted, intentional, and persistent
behaviour.  Here are the different types of
bullying to look out for:

Physical bullying can include intimidating
actions like kicking, punching, or hair
pulling.  It also includes grabbing,
pushing and tripping a child over.
Verbal bullying can take the form of
name-calling, teasing, or spreading
rumours.
Emotional bullying can happen when a
child is excluded from social situations,
often through ‘cancelling’ or ignoring
them as if they don’t exist.  This can be
encouraged through verbal bullying.
Sexual bullying includes unwanted sexual
contact or comments and is often used as
a way to intimidate someone.
Cyberbullying occurs through the
electronic devices and may involve
sending or posting negative, harmful, or
false content about another person.  This
can occur through social media,
messages, online  forums, and  gaming 

      communities. 

Dear Parents / Carers,

Welcome to our November edition of
our Safeguarding Newsletter. 
This month in school we have had two
important weeks raising awareness of
anti-bullying and road safety.  
During anti-bullying week we spent
the week checking understanding of
what bullying behaviour looks like and
embracing the anti-bullying message.
As we are heading into Winter we have
also focused on road safety and
making the children aware of extra
dangers on the journey to and from
school.

WHAT'S IN THIS
MONTH'S ISSUE:

Anti-bullying Week
Road Safety Week

Spotlight on
Safeguarding
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UNDERSTANDING
DIFFERENT FORMS OF

BULLYING

We all had fun
on Odd Socks

Day, sharing the
message of

everyone being
unique and

special.

ODD SOCKS DAY





Road Safety Week

Report any concerns if you suspect a child
is being abused or is in danger of being

abused.
Please contact the Designated

Safeguarding Lead (Mrs Claire Roper) , or
one of the Safe and Sound team.  You can

also contact the Multi-Agency
Safeguarding Hub (MASH) on:

01925 443322, press one and either say
MASH or the name of their person you

wish to speak to (if known)
Outside of office hours call on 01925

444400.
if you believe the child is in immediate

risk of harm, call 999.
If you believe a crime has been

committed, contact the police on 101.

Road Safety Week 2024 takes place between
17th-23rd November.  Every year the

campaign helps to share important road
safety messages and celebrate road safety

heroes.  As a school we are always mindful
for the safety of our children near to roads
and conscious of how vulnerable they can

be.  At this time of year there is reduced
visibility for drivers and pedestrians and as a

result, your child can become even more
vulnerable near to roads.  To help raise your

child’s awareness of this issue, we have
included information with safety tips so you
can discuss with your child how important it

is to be visible when near roads.  

The resources below will help to
remind children about road safety

and keeping safe in the dark.

Teaching road safety:  A guide for
parents
https://www.rospa.com/media/docu
ments/road-safety/teaching-road-
safety-a-guide-for-parents.pdf

Keeping children Safe in the Dark
https://firstaidforlife.org.uk/keeping
-children-safe-in-dark/


